
                                                                                                                             

 
 

        

 
 
                                                                                                                                            

  
     

 
 

     
        

         
 

   
        
       

 
 

       
  

       
     

          
 

 

Aetna  Better Health® of Pennsylvania  
Aetna  Better Health®  Kids  
2000 Market  Street  Ste.  850  
Philadelphia  PA 19103  

April 17, 2020 

Avoiding Duplicate Claims for PT/OT on UB Submissions 

Recently we have seen some occurrences of duplicate billing on PT/OT claim submissions. To 
avoid duplicate billing please follow the guidance shown below. Be sure when billing PT/OT on a 
UB claim that you use the correct rev code and HCPC combination. 

Billing PT/OT therapy Codes on a UB claim 
• Revenue Code 042X, 043X, 044X should not be billed with HCPC code T1015 
• When billing PT and OT codes, they must be billed with the correct HCPC/CPT, not T1015 

Claims will be denied 
• We will deny claims with lines billed with T1015 if it is billed with a Therapy Revenue Code 

(for example: with 042X) 
• Claims will also be denied if you bill revenue code 0510 and for example, also bill a 

therapy code such as 97004 

For more information about Billing Codes you can contact our Provider Relations Department by calling 
1-866-638-1232. 
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